Mr. Eddio Hogue 3801 Terrace Mansas City, Missouri

Dear Eddie:

Would it be possible for you to work the Oklahoma-Kansas game at Lawrence on March 7?

Chuck Hyatt was to be one of the officials but he has notified us that he will be unable to come on that date.

Bruce Drake and I have agreed on you to work that game, and also you are the first alternate suggested. We would appreciate an early reply from you.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation Varsity Basketball Coach

FCA: 1g

co: Bruce Drake